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Dear Friends in Christ,

Through Word and Sacrament we are drawn by grace into a transforming union with the Lord Jesus, and 
having been justified by faith we are called to sanctification and equipped by the Holy Spirit for the good 
works of the new creation. We must, therefore, learn to live as faithful disciples and to reject whatever is 
contrary to the Gospel, which is the Good News of the Father’s mercy and love revealed in the life, death, 
and Resurrection of Jesus Christ. This is the Fourth Principle of Evangelical Catholicism.

When Protestants want to explain what they perceive as the primary mistake in Catholic teaching on 
salvation, they often charge that we believe in “works righteousness,” by which they mean that Catholics 
falsely believe we can earn the favor of God and be rewarded with eternal salvation by doing good works 
as opposed to being justified by faith. But to frame the conversation in this way presents a false choice 
between faith and works because we are not saved by either our faith or our works; rather, we are saved 
only by Jesus Christ, and his work of salvation is pure grace - the free and unmerited favor of God. The 
question, then, is how Christ extends to us this offer of salvation by grace alone and how we respond to 
that offer. To answer this question we must first acknowledge that all grace is mediated, meaning that 
God’s grace is given to us through instruments that correspond to our nature: words that we can hear and 
read, food that we can eat, the touch of human hands that we can feel. This is what it means to say that 
“through Word and Sacrament we are drawn by grace into a transforming union with the Lord Jesus.”

The Fourth Principle goes on to insist that having been justified by faith, we are then called to holiness of 
life - a call for which we are equipped by the gifts of the Holy Spirit. This is what the Lord Jesus teaches 
us in the Sermon on the Mount: “Not everyone who says to me, ‘Lord, Lord,’ will enter the Kingdom 
of Heaven, but the one who does the will of my Father…” And what is the will of Our Father? We are 
commanded to feed the hungry, to give drink to the thirsty, to welcome the immigrant, to clothe the naked, 
to visit the sick and imprisoned, to protect the widow and the orphan, to defend the oppressed. Those who 
do these things will be welcomed into the kingdom prepared from the foundation of the world, while those 
who do not do these things will be cast away into eternal punishment. (cf. Matthew 25.31-46)

This is not works righteousness; this is living by grace through faith in the Lord Jesus Christ. Only 
because we have first received God’s gift of faith in Jesus Christ (justification), do we strive to live the 
life of the new creation in Jesus Chris (sanctification) so that we may inherit everlasting life in Jesus 
Christ (glorification). Justification must lead to sanctification which is made perfect in glorification; only 
together do these three moments of grace constitute what we mean by salvation: sharing by the grace of 
adoption the life and glory of the Triune God by our communion with the Lord Jesus Christ.

Father Newman



https://www.evangelicalcatholicism.com


Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 19 August 2018
  
 

  7.30 am     @  Jean Dickensheets
  9.00 am     @  Madona Nicholl
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 19 August 2018

K of C Breakfast: After all morning Masses (P)
Nursery: During 9.00 am Mass
6.00 pm            High School Youth Group

  Monday, 20 August 2018

  7.00 am         Ana Maria Restrepo

Monday, 20 August 2018

  Tuesday, 21 August 2018

  7.00 am         Terry Cook 
12.00 noon      David Acosta

 Tuesday, 21 August 2018

 Wednesday, 22 August 2018
  
  7.00 am         Ethan James Nowakowski 
12.00 noon  @  Robert F. Domalesky

Wednesday, 22 August 2018

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)

  Thursday, 23 August 2018  

  7.00 am     @  Thomas Joseph Kubic 
12.00 noon  @  Mary Conner

Thursday, 23 August 2018   

  Friday, 24 August 2018
 

  7.00 am     @  Carl Roman 

Friday, 24 August 2018

6.15 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 25 August 2018

  5.00 pm     @  Louise Francis

Saturday, 25 August 2018

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary - Grove Rd
                         abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall      M - McGrady Hall
P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

Financial Report

Weekend of 11/12 August
     Needed               34,500
     Received            33,576
     Shortage                  924

     Poor Box                 416

     Diocesan Bicentennial
     Year                      2,792 

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed             241,500
     Received          237,272
     Shortage               4,228

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information or 
if you have any questions please 
contact Jennifer Anderson at 
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org.

mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/stmarysgvl/


  
Saint	Mary’s	Catholic	Church	

	 	 Basketball	Program		
	 	 2018/2019	
	
______________________________________________________________________________________	

AGE/DIVISIONS	
Instructional	Mites……..…..	K5-1st	Grade	Co-ed	
Mites……….……………...2nd	and	3rd	Grade	Girls/Boys	
Midgets	………….…4th	and	5th	Grade	Girls/Boys	
Juniors	……………..…….6th-	8th	Grade	Girls/Boys	

Seniors….……………….…	9th-12th	Grade	Girls/Boys	
Men’s	Adult	League………………..…….18	and	Over	
Women’s	Adult	League……………….…18	and	Over

	
______________________________________________________________________________________	

IMPORTANT	DATES	

September	21,	2018	Player	Registration	Deadline	
Sept	24-Oct	5,	2018	Participants	will	be	placed	on	
selected	teams	according	to	the	Athletic	Director	
October	6-15,	2018	Coaches	will	make	contact	with	
players	about	team	selection	and	practice	times			
October	21,	2018	Week	of	first	practices	can	begin	
October	29,	2018	The	week	the	league	releases	game	
schedules	
	

November	1,	2018	Regular	season	begins	for	ADULTS	
November	10,	2018	Regular	season	begins	for	IMITES,	
MITES,	MIDGETS,	and	JUNIORS	
November	12,	2018	Regular	season	begins	for	SENIORS	
January	7,	2019	Second	half	of	season	begins	for	SENIORS	
January	3,	2019	Second	half	of	season	begins	for	ADULTS	
January	5,	2019	Second	half	of	season	begins	for	IMITES,	
MITES,	MIDGETS,	and	JUNIORS

______________________________________________________________________________________	
REGISTRATION	FEES	

• $	75.00	–	Per	player	
• $150.00	–	2	Players	in	the	family	
• $225.00	–3	Players	in	family	
• $	 50.00	 –	 Per	 player	 for	 Men’s	 and	 Women’s	 Leagues	 –Please	 contact	 Brett	 Myers	 at	

BMyers@southeasternproducts.com	for	Men’s	league		
	
$10.00	Late	Registration	(after	Oct	2.)	Submit	forms	first-	Cannot	guarantee	spot.	Once	the	player	is	placed	on	roster,	payment	will	
be	accepted.	
$50.00	 -Out	of	Parish	Fee	Per	Participant	
Parish	Information:	Due	to	the	rules	of	the	CLBBY,	if	a	participant	is	not	a	registered	active	member	of	St.	Mary’s	Catholic	Church	
of	Greenville,	then	the	participant	is	only	eligible	to	play	with	St.	Mary’s	if	the	participant’s	church	or	parish	does	not	have	a	church	
league	team	or	if	the	participant’s	church	or	parish	does	have	a	team	and	releases	the	participant	to	play	with	a	St.	Mary’s	team.	
There	will	be	a	$50.00	fee	for	each	participant	that	is	out	of	parish.	
______________________________________________________________________________________	

CLBBY	
St.	Mary’s	Church	participates	in	the	Church	League	Youth	Basketball	League	(CLBBY)	better	known	as	the	Downtown	
League.	They	have	a	website	that	will	host	all	the	schedules,	game	reports,	gym	addresses,	and	much	more.		The	website	
is	www.CLBBY.org			

	
INTERESTED	IN	COACHING?	

If	you	are	interested	in	getting	involved	this	year	by	coaching	or	being	an	assistant	coach,	please	email		
Megan	Soulsby	at	Megan.Soulsby@stmarysgvl.org	

Player & Coach
registration forms

are available
on the parish website:

Church League Basketball Program

mailto:megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.quickscores.com/Orgs/index.php?OrgDir=clbby
mailto:bmyers@southeasternproducts.com
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-parish/parish-organizations/basketball-program/


S

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Contact T.J. Nielsen, Director of Christian Formation, at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

Introduction to Catholicism (Wednesdays 6.30–7.30 pm)  

• Instructor: T.J. Nielsen 

• What is Catholicism? Is the Catholic Faith in the Bible?  Did the Lord Jesus found the 
Catholic Church? Our course called An Introduction to Catholicism is designed to answer these 

and many other questions about the origins of Catholic Christianity and the shape of 

Christian faith and life within the Catholic Church.  

• Contact T.J. Nielsen to register at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org 

Knowing Jesus (Wednesdays 6.30–7.30 pm) 

• Instructor: Dr. Joe Beauchemin  

• Jesus once asked his disciples, “who do you say that I am?” Answering this question and 
discovering who Jesus is, not only gets to the heart of what it means to be a Christian but 
what it means to be a human being. This course will look at Jesus by examining the 4 gospels 
with the purpose of knowing Jesus theologically and personally. 

• No Registration Required 

Forming Your Moral Imagination (Tuesdays 8.30–9.30 am) 

• Instructors: T.J. Nielsen and Tony Owens  

• It is largely through the properly formed Imagination and the search for Beauty that we come 
to know and love both Truth and Goodness. Join us as we delve into the topic the Moral 
Imagination as exemplified in the works of great Catholic writers such as J.R.R. Tolkien, 
Russel Kirk and Flannery O’Connor, and see how it can serve as an enduring source of 
inspiration that elevates us to first principles as it guides us upwards towards virtue and 
wisdom and redemption.  

•  No Registration Required 

Adult Education at St. Mary’s — Fall 2018 Courses  
All classes begin the first week of September

mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org


Requiescat in pace
Please pray for the repose of the souls of Arthur O’Leary, 
Frances Caver and Fred Mansour who died recently. We 
extend our prayers and sympathy to their family and friends. 

Prayer For The Faithful Departed
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual 
light shine upon them. May their souls, and all the souls 
of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in 
peace. Amen.

Collection for 18/19 August
Support of the Parish & Bishop’s Appeal

St Mary’s is sustained by
the generosity of our parishioners.

Thank you for your generosity and support.

Parish News

Knights of Columbus Breakfast
The KofC Monthly Breakfast is scheduled for 
Sunday 19 August in the Pazdan Hall Dining 
Room after all the morning Masses. All are 

welcome to share breakfast with the parish family.

Prayer Requests
Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for 
all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, 
especially Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, 
Michael Pinto, Joseph & Sandy Srp, Marie-Therese 
Isidore, Carlton Carpenter, Jim Barber, John Hever,  
Alfred Smith, Mauren Lukovic, Christine Tancrell, 
Dcn. John & Irene Karandisevsky, Lenore Cole, Celsea 
Patry, John Tyler, Hunter Conant, Carly Burkhardt, 
Alma Furman, Anne Alexander, Ruth O’Rourke, Rafael 
Marquez, Lori Wylie, Kenneth & Nancy Tessier, Kevin 
N. Brown, Arthur & Patricia O’Leary and Robert Brown.

Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
Counseling services are available at St Mary’s. Contact 
Dorothy Whalen by phone at 679.4122 or by email at 
dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org.

Mass Intentions 
If you would like to schedule a Mass intention, contact 
Vickie Acosta in the parish office at 864.271.8422 or 
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org.

St Mary’s Safe Environment
St Mary’s is committed to ensuring that all programs are 
conducted in a safe environment. Prior to serving as a 
volunteer with children at the parish, all individuals must:

- Complete the Safe Haven online course and submit a 
Certificate of Completion. Virtus certificates are no longer 
accepted; all volunteers for the church and school must 
have a Safe Haven course certificate on file. Register at 
http://charleston.CMGConnect.org. (required for both new 
& returning volunteers)
- Complete Background Screening Forms
- Read & Sign the Diocesan Code of Conduct
- Read & Sign the Diocesan Abuse Policy
- Complete the credit and/or driver screens (if  applicable)

If you have any questions, contact our
Safe Environment Coordinator Lisa Watkins

at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org.

Friday Morning Bible Study
The Friday Morning Scripture Study Group will begin a 
Catholic Scripture Study of St Paul’s Letter to the Romans.  
This 28-week study will start on 7 September. All are 
welcome. If you wish to take part, please contact Sue Prevost 
at 288.6649 or sbkprevost@gmail.com.

Spiritual Direction Available
Spiritual Direction is an ancient practice in the Church 
to assist Catholics in deepening their interior life, and 
Spring Hill College in Alabama is training several people 
in the Upstate to serve as spiritual directors. If you are 
interested in working with a spiritual director, then 
before the end of August please send a note to Deacon 
Tom Whalen at thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org.

mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
http://charleston.CMGConnect.org
mailto:sbkprevost@gmail.com
mailto:dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org


Religious Liberty  
& the Public Square 

a special lecture by  

Dr. Daniel Sundahl  

“There can be no liberty for a community which lacks the means to detect lies.” 
 —Walter Lippmann 

Thursday 6 September @ 6.30 pm  
 St Mary’s Catholic Church 

Gallivan Hall

The Center for Evangelical Catholicism 
            presents 

Daniel James Sundahl is Emeritus Professor in American Studies and 
English at Hillsdale College where he taught for over 32 years. His 
graduate degrees, MA and Ph.D in United States Intellectual History, 
are both from the University of Utah in Salt Lake City. He and his wife 
have lived in Upstate, South Carolina since April 2015 and attend 
Prince of Peace Catholic Church. 

For More Information Contact T.J. Nielsen | Timothy.Nielsen@stmarysgvl.org | 864.679.4114

mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org


Formed.org 
Online resources are available to every member of 
our parish through a new program called Formed. 
This website includes a variety of free resources, 
including books, movies, podcasts, etc. for people of 
all ages. Go to Formed.org. Register using our parish 
code: 8B7VRM to get access to the resources. If you 
have questions, please contact Timothy Nielsen at 
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org.

Baptism Class
Prior to having a child baptized at Saint 
Mary’s, you must have been registered 
in the parish for at least six months, 
attending Sunday Mass each week, 
using the stewardship envelopes, and 
participating in the life of the parish. 
Baptisms take place on Saturdays at 6.15 pm after the 
5.00 pm Mass. Attending a Baptism Preparation Class is 
required and may be attended prior to the birth of your 
child. The next class is scheduled for Monday 27 August at 
6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall. Pre-registration in the church 
office is required. For questions, contact T.J. Nielsen at 
864.679.4114 or timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org.

Pillars of Christ
Pillars of Christ is a men’s ministry led by a group of 
St. Mary’s men who are on fire with the love of Christ 
and His Church. The group meets on Friday mornings 
from 6.15–8.00 am for prayer in the church and then in 
Sacred Heart Hall for study.

Prayer Chain Ministry
St Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of parishioners who 
receive prayer requests by telephone and then pray for 
those requests. Please call the office at 864.271.8422, 
ext. 127 to submit your requests. Information received 
will be kept confidential.

Daily Mass Readings 
For the daily Mass readings,

visit http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/

The Members of the St. Mary’s Council of Catholic Women
cordially invite

all parishioners to a

Meet and Greet

after all English Masses,

Saturday and Sunday,

25 and 26 August 2018,

in Pazdan Hall.

Scrapbooks will be on display.

View the many projects and services completed by the members.

Sewers are needed for the Sewing Ministry.

Share your talents!

We invite all women to become an active member 

and join us in serving the church and community! 

Refreshments will be served!

Come and See - Lay Dominicans

Almost since its beginning, the laity has been in 
ministry and fully incorporated into the Dominican 
Order. They are lay man and women from every walk 
of life, living out their Baptismal promise through 
the ministry founded by St Dominic.

If you would like to learn more about the life and 
charism of Lay Dominicans and how they share 
in the apostolic mission of the Dominican Order 
through the Four Pillars: Prayer, Study, Community 
and Apostolic Preaching, join us on Sunday, 
23 September at 3.00 pm at St Mary’s Church 
in Sacred Heart Hall (upstairs). For additional 
information you may contact Linda Head, OP at 
864.268.0746.

“Be who God meant you to be and
you will set the world on fire.”

- St. Catherine of Siena

mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
https://formed.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/


Religious Education Grades 1-8
Classes meet on Wednesday 6.30–7.30 pm and begin 
5 September. Only one form per family is needed.

No registration taken 3-6 September. If you have not 
registered before these dates, you will have to wait until 
after the first class. There will be a $10.00 late fee for 
registration after 31 August. Don’t be late.

Sunday Mornings for 3 & 4 Year Olds
Sunday school class starting 9 September for 3 & 4 year 
olds whose birthdates fall between 1 June 2014 - 1 June 
2015. Class will meet on Sundays during the 9.00 am 
Mass. This is only for families attending the 9.00 am 
Mass. Space is limited.

Home School Families and St Joseph’s 
Confirmation Students who plan to make 
their Sacraments at St Mary’s 
We would like to have the HS and Sacraments for St Joe 
students in the RE database so we can notify you when 
we have Sacrament information or special events during 
the school year. Please return form by 31 August.

All registration forms for 2018-2019 are available 
on the Religious Education page in the Catechesis 
section of our website at stmarysgvl.org. 

Religious Education
St Mary’s Youth Group

On Saturday 25 August from 6-9 pm the Youth Group 
will host its first Open House Olympics. All high school 
aged youth are welcomed to attend. Food, entertainment 
and games will be provided for all attendees and some 
fortunate few will go home with prizes.

Family Honor
St Joseph’s Catholic School, St Mary’s Catholic Church and Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Church will be hosting a 
truly unique chastity program for parents and teens in 7th and 8th grade at St Joseph’s. The program is designed to bring 
parents and their teens together to discuss life’s most important issues, with a special emphasis on chastity and God’s gift of 
sexuality. Here, one parent shares what they liked most about the program, “This program did such a wonderful job tying in 
all the things we want our children to know about sex and relationships.  Learning about all this with God and the Cardinal 
Virtues at the center of it all - just as it should be!”

The program is presented by Family Honor, Inc., and is called Real Love & Real Life. It will be held on Monday, 24 
September, 1 October and 8 October from 6.45-9.00 pm.  Deadline for registering is 10 September. Space is limited so 
register online soon at www.FamilyHonor.org. There is a registration fee of $45 for the program, which can be paid upon 
checking in at the first session. Scholarships may also be available.

Knights of Columbus
Knights of Columbus Council 13112 recently 
held its elections and installation for the 2018-
2019 fraternal year and we would like to 

congratulate all of the new officers:
  

John Paluszak - Grand Knight
Frank Gunther - Deputy Grand Knight
Tim Zgonc - Treasurer
Greg Moody - Financial Secretary
George McLeer - Chancellor
Charles Bathon - Recorder
Mark Sitter - Warden
Gary Konczal & Michael Davis - Guards
Gary Bays, James Lipscomb & John McGrath - Trustees

We would also like to congratulate Charles Bathon on his 
other new position as District Deputy. In this role, he will 
be directing five KofC councils in the area.

Our council assists St Mary’s church & school while also 
serving charities locally, nationally and internationally.  
We invite all men of the parish to join our council and 
share in the brotherhood. For more information, contact 
John Paluszak at 864.497.4804.

https://familyhonor.org/sept-24-oct-1-8-real-love-real-life-st-josephs-catholic-school-greenville-sc/
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/religious-education/


 

Don’t forget to join us every third Sunday for our monthly Parish Breakfast / Brunch 
  

Breakfast includes: 
Scrambled Eggs, Eggs Benedict, Omelets, Pancakes, Bacon, Sausage, Biscuits, Gravy, Grits, Danish, 

Coffee, Orange Juice, Apple Juice 

The Knights of Columbus Council #13112 
welcomes you to St Mary’s Catholic Church. 
St Mary’s has a wealth of activities and 
groups, and we want to help you find your 
niche in our large, active parish.  

The Knights of Columbus is a men’s fraternal organization 
established in 1882 with the intent of providing for the families 
of deceased members. The organization continues today 
with 15,000 councils and nearly 2 million members worldwide 
living the guiding principles of Charity, Unity, Fraternity, and 
Patriotism.  

The Knights of Columbus initiatives include:  
• Coats for Kids 
• Food for Families 
• Wheelchairs for Those in Need 
• Habitat for Humanity 
• Special Olympics 
• Ultrasound Machines for Pro-Life Pregnancy Care 

Centers 
• ...and many more 

Monsignor Charles J. Baum Council #13112 at St 
Mary's supports the school, parish and community by 
sponsoring: 
• Monthly Parish Breakfast (third Sunday of every month 

after the 7:30, 9:00 and 11:00 Masses)  
• Safety Patrol during weekly Religious Education 
• Feeding volunteers for Home Works of America  
• School Parent/Child dance 
• Youth Free-Throw Competition and essay & poster 

contests 

The Council financially contributes to:  
• St Mary’s School and Youth Group  
• Seminarians 
• Right-to-Life 
• Columbus HOPE Foundation 
• Catholic Radio 

 

However, none of the Knights’ initiatives and programs can 
be accomplished without members. We invite you to get 
involved in an organization where you can make a difference, 
not just locally, but worldwide.  

Consider Becoming a Knight 

Member Benefits: 
• Access to Online Membership Portal with full access to 

all that K of C has to offer at the local, state, and Supreme 
Council level. 

• Accidental Death Coverage – Eligible members and 
spouses will be automatically enrolled at no cost.  

• Founding Principle Benefits – Family fraternal, orphan, 
and widow benefits. 

• Membership Communications from the Supreme  
Council on a variety of topics, including faith formation, 
charitable opportunities, financial planning, order-wide 
news, and membership events.  

• Columbia Magazine – Print edition of our monthly 
magazine as well as any special fraternal publications.  

• Insurance – Members, their spouses, and their 
dependent children are eligible to purchase our life 
insurance, long term care insurance, disability income 
insurance, and retirement products.  

• Annual Financial Review – Members are entitled to an 
annual review by one of our field agents. 

Concerned about the time commitment? Don’t worry! No one 
is expected to be involved in every event or function, but the 
time you spend with fellow Catholic men will add something 
significant to your life while helping your parish and your local, 
national, and international community. 

If you have any questions, please call John Paluszak at 864-
497-4804.  

More information can be found at www.kofc.org. 

 

 Charles Bathon 

Recruiting Director 
(574) 261-2293 

John Paluszak 

Grand Knight  
Monsignor Charles J. Baum Council #13112 

www.kofc.org 

 (864) 497-4804 

http://www.kofc.org/en//index.html
http://kofc.org/en//index.html


PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you would like 
to sign up as an adorer or regular visitor, or just visit for the 
day, please come to the St Mary Magdalene parish office 
Monday - Friday, between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

When my people humble themselves and seek my presence... 
I will revive their land. (2 Chronicles 7.14) Contact Lisa Buss 
at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or 864.508.7123.

All hours are available. Urgent needs are:
	 Sunday 6 pm	            	     Thursday 6 pm
	 Tuesday 11 am	            	     Saturday 3 am
	 Wednesday 11 am

Greenville Deanery &
Other News

Holy Dormition Byzantine Rite
Holy Dormition Byzantine Rite Catholic Mission will 
celebrate externally the Patronal Feast of the Dormition 
(or Assumption) of Mary at 5.00 pm on Sunday 
26 August at St Rafka Maronite Church. Fellowship will 
follow in the church hall and potluck dishes are invited. 
For more information about the new mission, visit 
dormition.weebly.com or contact Fr Joseph Matlak at 
frjosephmatlak@gmail.com or 980.785.2764.

St Vincent de Paul Walk/Run
The Friends of the Poor Walk/Run benefiting local 
chapters of the Society of St Vincent de Paul will 
be held at St. Joseph Catholic School on Saturday, 
22 September with 9 am registration and 10 am event. To 
learn more, contact Lawrence Herta at 864.963.5561 or 
lherta@charter.net. All proceeds and donations from the 
event will directly benefit the people in the Greenville 
County served by SVdP, and there are no administrative 
fees associated with the event. Anyone interested in 
learning more, participating, or making a pledge, visit  
www.fopwalk.org/event/2164.

National Day of Remembrance
for Aborted Children

Saturday, 8 September at 9.15 am
St Mary Magdalene - Simpsonville

On Saturday, 8 September pro-life Americans throughout 
the country will gather at the gravesites of aborted babies 
and other memorial sites dedicated in their honor for the 
Sixth annual National Day of Remembrance for Aborted 
Children. Solemn vigils will be held at these sites to 
commemorate the more than 55 million children who have 
lost their lives to legal abortion since 1973, and to remind 
our  society of the humanity of the unborn child. Together, 
let us remember the victims of abortion and pray for a final 
end to this injustice in our land during the National Day of 
Remembrance for Aborted Children.
Contact respectlife@smmcc.org.

The first 100 registrants will receive a
“swag bag” of donated gifts! (over $40 value)

Saturday
Nov. 3, 2018

8am - 4pm
St. Ann

Catholic Church

Charlotte, NC

Mothers’ Conference

P R E S E N T S

Lunch will be provided. Infants are welcome, 
although childcare will not be available.

Carrie Gress
Best-Selling Author, Doctor of Philosophy and Mom

Experience renewal in your vocation through inspiring talks, fellow-
ship, prayer, Benediction, and Holy Mass. Our hope is that this one-
day retreat will leave you feeling refreshed while you grow closer to 
Our Lord alongside other Catholic mothers. 

Register at:  MotheringWithGrace.org/register

5 T H  A N N U A L

K E Y N O T E  S P E A K E R

Carrie Gress, a homeschooling mother of four, has a doctorate in 
philosophy from the Catholic University of America. She is the editor 
at Helena Daily, a faculty member at Pontifex University and a 
member of the International Marian Association.

She is a regular blogger at The National Catholic Register and My 
Favorite Catholic Things.  She has authored several books, including 
a best-seller, The Marian Option and most recently, Marian Conse-
cration for Children.

More information about Carrie can be found on her web site at 
CarrieGress.com

Register early.  Seats will sell out! 
Registration Deadline: Oct 27

Also speaking will be Fr. Matthew Kauth, professor at Belmont Abbey College, 
and rector of St. Joseph’s College Seminary in Charlotte, NC.

http://www.motheringwithgrace.org/register/
mailto:respectlife@smmcc.org
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:frjosephmatlak@gmail.com
https://dormition.weebly.com
mailto:lherta@charter.net
http://www.fopwalk.org/event/2164


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St Mary’s Church
pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Father Jonathan Duncan
Chaplain to St Joseph’s Catholic School
fatherduncan@stmarysgvl.org
817.475.6909

Father Bartholomew Leon	
Administrator of St Rafka Church
fatherbart@stmarysgvl.org
864.469.9119

Assisting Priests

Permanent Deacons

Vickie Acosta	
Executive Assistant to the Pastor
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Jennifer Anderson
Director of Finance and Human Resources
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4102

Arlen Clarke
Choirmaster
arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
864.901.1250

Jaime Escobar
Director of Facilities
jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4107

Joann Miller
Director of Religious Education
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4110

Staff

Father Francisco Cruz
Parochial Vicar
fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4116

Timothy Nielsen
Director of Christian Formation
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4114

Chris Ortiz
Director of Youth Ministry
chris.ortiz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4111

Pat Perkins
Director of Administration
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4109

David Rhyne
Organist
david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
864.270.4689

Lisa Watkins	
Director of Communications
lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4105

Deacon John Heuser
john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4113

Deacon Joe Sanfilippo
joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4119

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4115

Deacon Tom Whalen
thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4108

Deacon Nestor Acosta
nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4118

Deacon Clark Brittain
clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4120

Deacon Diego Ferro
diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4112

Deacon Alex Garvey
alex.garvey@stmarysgvl.org
864.255.1096
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